
Ottawa, May 25, 1929
V

Memorandum for the Prime Minister:

In connection with your McGill address, you 

may wish to make some reference to the importance of a 

mutual knowledge of history in the relations between 

the United States and Canada.

I attach a quotation from a lecture given 

by Professor Pollard of London University, which may 

have some relation to what you have in mind. As a 

matter of fact, much more attention is being given to 

United States history in Canadian universities, and to 

Canadian history in United States universities during 

the past few years. Certainly this should do much to 

remove misconceptions which have been the result of 

ignorance of each other's history.

N.McL.R.,

Mackenzie
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